Los Altos Brethren Preschool
6565 Stearns Street, Long Beach, CA 90815
www.LosAltosPreschool.org
§62-430-6813

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your inquiry regarding Los Altos Brethren
Preschool. With the importance that is being attached to the early
childhood years today, you will want to know as much as possible about
our purpose and curriculum before enrolling your child.

As a part of the ministry of the Los Altos Grace Brethren Church
(www.LAGBC.org), we teach God’s love as revealed through Jesus Christ.
For the children this means not only teaching them that God loves them,
but that they, in turn, are expected to love others. We talk of God’s
world, and offer a blessing before eating. Once per week a chapel
service is held in the church auditorium.

The program of the Los Altos Brethren Preschool was established
to provide an educational experience in a warm and loving atmosphere
for children three and four years of age. Recognizing the importance of
a balanced growth, our staff will provide opportunity for the social,
mental, physical, emotional and spiritual development of the child. This
preschool program was also established as a service to the families and
children of the community. This service has grown from a sincere love
for the children and a desire to help in the proper development and
adjustment in our modern world.

If you are interested in enrolling your child, please fill out the
application (http://lagbc.org/pdf/PreschoolApplication.pdf) and either
mail, email, fax or drop it off to us. We will then call and invite you to
attend an informational parent meeting.

Thank you for considering our school.

Debra Martin
Director
http://LosAltosPreschool.org




